
Are you interesting in service on the Leo Hayes High School PSSC? 

 

Why Serve? 

The Parent School Support Committee (PSSC) is a group of parents and community members who work in an 

encouraging, advisory, and collaborative fashion with the School Principal and staff to ensure the best possible 

learning opportunities for students of their school.  

 

Why Get Involved?  

Being involved with the PSSC allows you, as a parent, to have an impact and influence in what goes on at your 

child’s school. It also demonstrates to your child an interest in their schooling and in your community. Being 

involved with the PSSC also offers wonderful opportunities for personal growth and professional development  

 

Parent School Support Committees elections are held each year in the fall.  

Principals are responsible for ensuring that elections are conducted according to the election process and 

procedures and for handling the administrative functions related to the PSSC election. 

 

We are looking for members for the 2021-2022 school year to fill a few seats. 

 

Unfortunately, during the Covid-19 pandemic holding a full parent meeting is not a possibility. However, we have 

developed a process to allow those who would like to serve to put their names forward. 

 

If you would like to be considered for the LHHS PSSC, please complete the following no later than 5PM on Monday, 

October 4, 2021. 

 

1. Complete the expression of interest form through Microsoft Forms.  (Link below) 

2. Complete, sign, scan (or take a picture) and return the Nomination Form that is attached.  You will need a 

seconder to sign before returning your completed application.  (It is important that the seconder prints 

the name of the student they are parent/guardian to in our school under where they sign). 

3. Return the nomination form to nicole.brooker@nbed.nb.ca  

4. If there are more nomination forms than there are seats available, an election will be held.  If you want, 

you can choose to fill in the section of the nomination form and give your bio information that others may 

view as part of the election process.  This section is optional.  

5. If an election is needed a message to only the nominated candidates will go out with the details on the 

election process. 

 

For Current and Returning PSSC Members: 

 

It is very important that you complete the Microsoft Forms link as well so that we can update the system for the 

2021-2022 school year. 

 

Link:   

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=318rTdLEEUmHCWjML0Zcn0c5zYUufHdHoI9BTn0OGRBUQ

kIzSEZTR1VQWVJUOE9IOFVIU0RSUjNNWS4u 

 

Thank you in advance for your willingness to support Leo Hayes High School 
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